
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2016-20 
 
 
Date:   Wednesday, March 02, 2016 
 
Time:  Starting at 06:00 AM (PST) 
 
Subject: Taxilane Bravo 2 Asphalt Repair 
 
 
 
Beginning Wednesday, March 02 at 6:00 AM through Friday, March 04 at 4:00 PM, pavement repairs will 
take place along the east end of Taxilane Bravo 2 adjacent to the east side of the Western Jet and MP 
Aero/Syncro hangars. The work area will extend from approximately 750 feet east of the Service Road to the 
east end of TXL Bravo 2.  The work area will extend across the Taxilane and the east end of TXL Bravo 2 will 
be closed to all aircraft traffic.  (See attached diagram). 
 
The perimeter of the work area will be delineated with stanchions and red lights.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Airport Operations at 818-442-6506, and ask for Greg Lavender or 
Bob Nash. 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY Robert Nash 
DATE ISSUED 2/23/2016 
TIME ISSUED 7:40 AM              

 
For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/
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